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SESSION OF 2003

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2006

As Recommended by House Committee on
Education

Brief*

HB 2006 would rename the “State Inservice Education Opportuni-
ties Act” (KSA 72-6409, et seq.) the “Education Professional Develop-
ment Act” and replace the words “inservice education” with “professional
development” wherever they occur in the Act.

Background

HB 2006 was recommended by the Legis lative Educational
Planning Committee, which heard from conferees during the interim that
the term “professional development” is more acceptable to the teaching
profession than “inservice education.”

There would be no fiscal impact associated with the enactment of
HB 2006.


